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Members and Friends: 

At the time of this writing, our Post is still unable to offer face-to-face support of our veterans at Fisher House and 
Hines and North Chicago Hospitals due to the Covid situation. In light of those restrictions, and our reduced Post 
capacity, I’m still very excited to see the involvement I’ve witnessed in support of our programs and fundraisers. 

 Let me begin by thanking everyone who participated in buying and/or selling 
our Super Bowl Raffle tickets. After payouts to the winners, our profit was 
$2,450!  This figure is down from the past two years but, under the current 
circumstances, we are pleased with the result. It took a great team effort to 
make this a successful fundraiser! THANK YOU 

On the subject of fundraisers, please consider ordering our Fish Dinners 
during the Lenten season. Every Friday Night through Good Friday (April 2), 
we will be serving curbside pick-up at the front door of the Post. The meal 
will consist of 3 pieces of fried cod, french fries, cole slaw and tartar sauce.  
 

 Call ahead orders are requested, but not mandatory, at 630 894-8524.  
 The cost is $8.00 for veterans and $10.00 for everyone else. 
 Progressive 50/50 Raffle 
 Queen of Hears tickets 

 
The curbside pick-up has been a success so far and the clubs of the Post (a.k.a. 
our Legion Family) are looking to extend the concept past the Lenten season. 
Stay tune to see what else they’ve got cooking! 

As the State of Illinois eases restrictions, (and they are) we look forward to 
getting back to our mission of helping veterans at North Chicago and Hines 
hospitals. When we are allowed to go back please consider volunteering your 
time. 

Community Note:   

I’m delighted to report that the current mayor of Roselle, Andy Maglio, has 
donated $1,000.00 to the RALCF to help maintain the Roselle Veterans 
Memorial!  If you see him please say thank you to acknowledge his 
generosity. 

In closing, please stop in regularly to our website at alpost1084.com for 
updated information and events.  

 
Commander Cobb 
 

 

 
Visit your website! 

alpost1084.com 
 

Please check out the site and let us 
know what you think. If you’ve got 
suggestions or photos you’d like to 

submit, please send them to 
alpost1084@gmail.com. 

 
Membership 

 
We’re always looking for new 

members with fresh ideas.  If you 
know of someone who’s eligible to 
become a Legion, Son or Auxiliary 

member, invite them to join!  
 

Passage of the Legion Act last year 
makes everyone who served at 

least one day of active duty since 
Dec, 7, 1941 eligible for 

membership. 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
 

Legion – at the Post 
Tuesday, March 9 @ 7:00 PM.  

Auxiliary – via Zoom 
Wednesday, March 10 

SAL – at the Post  
Tuesday March 16 @ 7:00 PM 

Riders – at the Post 
 Wednesday, March 17 @ 7:00 PM 

Shooting Sports - at the Post  
Tuesday March 23 @ 7:00 PM  

 
Please make an effort to attend. 

 


